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The draft agreement and attached terms of reference for the joint review panel on the
Robb Trend Coal Mine Expansion Project are thorough and adequate in both their 
scope 
and the detailed factors to be considered. I see nothing of real interest or concern for 
the 
Association in the body of the draft agreement or in the attached Cost Sharing 
Provisions. 
I see no specific areas of interest to the Association that were missed or need to be 
strengthened in the draft ToRs. 

However I am pleased to see the provision on page A3 under Cumulative Effects 
Assessment 
on the pre-Coal Valley Mine case.  It is very important to the members of the Robb 
Hamlet 
Preservation Association that the panel look at the cumulative impact to the 
environment and 
the community over 35 years with 3 mines working in the area.  

Hopefully this will provide answers to the questions members have been asking for 
years, how 
much can our environment, rivers and streams take before they are unsuitable 
habitat for all.  
How much is to much?

Christine Didier
President
Robb Hamlet Preservation Association


